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As one of six Commissioners serving on Astoria’s Historic Landmarks Commission, I 

am writing to oppose HB 3414 as it would, if passed, eliminate our review of new 

construction projects in neighborhoods containing historically significant residential 

and/or commercial properties.  Our City prides itself in protecting our historically 

significant landmarks and HB 3414 threatens our ability to continue this practice. 


